
Stamford Comprehensive Plan Committee 
Minutes for December 30, 2009 

 
In attendance: Beth Adams, Kelly Keck, Nancy Haycock, Deborah Grant, Lorelle 
Phillips, Harry Nissen, Mike Triolo 
Consultant: Nan Stolzenburg 
 
1. Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from November 23rd were approved. 
 
2.  Research Projects 
Nan will look to see who has not yet submitted his/her research project and report next 
meeting.  John Houshmand has resigned from the committee so his sections have not 
been completed. 
 
3. Survey 
The entire meeting was spent discussing and rewriting the survey from the sections that 
were forwarded to Nan earlier in the month.  Nan had pasted together all the sections so 
we could get some idea of how it would look. 
 
At the end of the meeting, Nan offered to make all the changes, and then re-send the draft 
survey to everyone. At the January meeting, we will assess these changes, and 
incorporate Lori Ziek’s section which has not yet been submitted.  We will also discuss 
the appropriate order of the sections. 
 
    
 
 
 


